
Meeting with sports clubs
Wednesday, 06 May 2020 13:56

Sports consellera Paula Ferrer held a virtual conference yesterday with representatives of local
sports clubs to discuss the current state of affairs regarding phase one of confinement
de-escalation. Club managers asked questions and shared their doubts about sports matches
and the future reopening of municipal facilities.

  

Ferrer told them that based on the official literature coming out, municipal buildings must remain
closed, and said her department was working to have everything ready for a reopening that was
safe for both sportspeople and staff. She applauded the good will of the island’s clubs and
asked for patience. Forthcoming meetings to prepare for the easing of lockdown measures were
scheduled as well.
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